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Cricket Wales North Area Board Leadership Group Meeting, 23rd Nov. 2017

“How would you like cricket to look in 4 years? What would be needed to achieve your vision?” -   Summary of suggestions from group discussions: 

· Targeted investment: every area to have at least one “fit for purpose” facility, indoors ​and outdoors (at least two indoor schools)
· Round-the-year cricket (to help keep the game going)

· Coaching quality and youth development

· Clubs need to be more welcoming visually (changing rooms etc) – capital funding needed
· Inclusion agenda – clubs should not simply pay lip service

· Recruitment of volunteers

· Retention – how to keep more in the game in a meaningful way?

· Women & Girls’ cricket

· School teams (multi-sport facilities in schools as well as in communities)

· Investment in rural economy (talented youngsters often move away)

· Leisure centre facilities (cricket nets not fit for purpose)

· Increase in university investment in sports facilities

· Links with universities
· Social media marketing

· Glamorgan may want a cricket centre in North Wales, and a presence in S.W. Wales

